

POINT GREY SECONDARY SCHOOL 2023



POINT GREY SECONDARY SCHOOL

staywate:ń

5350 East Boulevard, Vancouver, BC, V6M 3V2 Tel. (604) 713-8220 Fax (604) 713-8218 http://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/point-grey

RECFIVED
JUL 19 2023

July 10, 2023

Mr. Doug Leard
Assante Financial Management Ltd
Assante Vancouver Centre
Box 11558, 8/Floor - 650 W Georgia Street
Vancouver, BC
V6B 4N8

Dear Mr. Leard,

RE: PG Citizenship Award (Class of '75)

Thank you from the Point Grey community for your ongoing support and recognition of our graduates in celebration of their success. This recognition by you means a great deal to our students, parents and to our school community.

In commemoration of the occasion, enclosed you will find a photograph of **Parker Chu**, who was the recipient of this year's award presented by Counsellor, Chris Cordoni.

Yours sincerely,

Sonia Blair Principal

Encl.

#407 - 6311 Cambie St. Vancouver, B.C. Canada V5Z 3B2

OCT / 3 2023

Telephone #: (604) 506-0156 Email: jpzen88@email.com

Dear Mr. Doug Leard

I am Parker Chu, the recipient of the 2023 PG Citizenship Award. I am writing to express my gratitude for this incredible opportunity you have provided me with through your generous scholarship. I am truly honoured to be chosen as a recipient.

Throughout my four years at Point Grey, I have been heavily involved in many activities. I have participated in the school's student council as well as many other clubs. I have also been a service student to many teachers, assisting them with appropriate duties. I also love to provide service to my community through means of volunteering. I am currently a first-year student at UBC, studying in the faculty of arts. I intend to major in International Relations due to my interests in international politics as well as policy making.

This financial support will make a significant impact on my educational journey, relieving the burden of tuition. I also wish to attend the exchange program at UBC, and this scholarship will help me greatly in making that dream come true. I am committed to maintaining high academic standards and giving back to my community as a responsible and engaged student.

Once again, thank you for your generosity and belief in my abilities. I am deeply grateful for your support.

Sincerely,

Parker Chu